IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

NOTICE TO COUNSEL AND TO THE PUBLIC
NO. 17-16

COURT HOURS OF OPERATION FROM NOVEMBER 6 UNTIL NOVEMBER 9, 2017
IN THE AFTERMATH OF HURRICANE MARIA

The United States District Court for the District of Puerto Rico will observe
the provisional schedule from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. from November 6 until
November 9, 2017, providing uninterrupted services, at the main Clerk’s Office at
the Federico Degetau Federal Building in Hato Rey and the José V. Toledo Federal
Building in Old San Juan.

The cashier at the Clerk’s Office at the Federico Degetau Federal Building will
remain open to the public from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and from 12:30 p.m. to 3:45
p.m.

BY ORDER OF THE COURT.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 3" day of November, 2017.

—

FRANCES RIOS DE MORAN, ESQ.
CLERK OF COURT



